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CLARIFICATION AND APOLOGY

  

On 8 Zil Qa’dh 1436 (24 August 2016) we had published an article under the caption:

  

FALSE PRAISE FOR THE SAUDI KING BY A BOOTLICKING MOLVI.

  

In this article we had mentioned that Maulana A. R. Khan had on Radio Ansaarush Shaitaan
attached the dua, Radhiyallahu anhu, to the name of the deceased Saudi king. After the
publication of our statement, Maulana A.R.Khan wrote to us denying that he had used the
statement Radhiyallahu anhu for the deceased king, and
that he had said Rahmatull
ah alayh.
Our informer had erred in providing the information to us. We, therefore, apologize to Maulana
A. R. Rahman for the incorrect attribution to him.

  

  We also have to clarify that the apology is related to only the incorrect attribution, and not to
the rest of the statement. The entire statement minus the incorrect attribution remains as is.

  

We also request Maulana A.R.Khan to desist from aiding Ansaarush Shaitaan radio with his
presence and bayaans. It is not permissible to participate in the radio programmes of all these
evil radio stations. All of them are the agents and tools of Iblees.
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